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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 1:11:53 PM

To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello; Pollie McCloskey
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact Us Web form
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 08/06/2020 1:06 pm

Response #: 1871

Submitter ID: 38079

IP address: 2601:601:9981:1d60:38b5:c39e:b148:beld

Time to complete: 8 min., 24 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Richmond Highlands

2. (o) Email

3. Joan Darlene Giuffre

4. 215 N 168th St

5. 2068593893

6. joanie6@gmail.com

7. Hi | have been looking where | post a public comment on the City wanting to buy up land for a park in the Aug 10th meeting. This is crazy during a pandemic. You
are spending money you don't have now and you may not have in the near future. If you expect to raise taxes, did you know that lots of people are not working,
earning a pay check and lots haven't even gotten their unemployment checks?
I think itis irresponsible to think that you can push this thru while you can't even afford to keep up your street gardening for public safety... lots of the site lines
are blocked, the "gardens" are full of noxious weeds that are going to now be spreading thru our neighborhoods. We have plenty of parks in Shoreline. How about
we just maintain what we now own.

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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